Kindergarten Newsletter - Ms. Kristine Lachance Monday, October 1st, 2018



Communication - Thank you for your continuous support with returning Communication folder, Thursday folder, Home Reading, and library books promptly. This has been very helpful to keep our communication flowing.

Home Reading Program - Thank you for including the Home Reading program as part of your at-home routine. <u>Note:</u> to earn prizes, return book bags with signed log book.

Photo Day - Wed., Oct 10th - Primary students (K-3).

Class Skate - Fri., Oct 12th - Kindergarteners will be participating in our first skating field trip to the Canada Games Centre. A permission form will be sent home. Please return signed form with fee. Students must wear wear a helmet to participate. Let me know in advance if you need a helmet. Skates can be brought from home or rented from the Games Centre for a fee of \$3.80. Please note that students will be unable to make purchases from vending machines or kiosks during our field trips to the CGC.

FTGU Veggie Box - If you ordered a box, pick up is Wed. 24th. Contact school office is you require further details.

SWAG (School-Wide Activities and Games) - This month's SWAG activity is the 22nd to 26th with Halloween Guessing Jars. See upcoming school newsletter for details.

Halloween - **Wednesday, Oct. 31st** — Kindergarteners are welcome to wear costumes. Students are also welcome to bring a treat to share (no nut products) for a classroom party. Information will be provided in the school newsletter for any schoolwide Halloween activities.

NO SCHOOL - Monday, 8th AND Friday, 26th